	Friday 18th November 2022
All homework sheets can be found on the school blog via the Fairlands school website

Blog - Fairlands Primary School & Nursery – Year 2
Shared Reading

Every Friday from 8.40am to 9am you can join your child in their class to share a physical library book. It would be great to see as many parents and carers as possible! Please try to drop siblings off at their usual classes before attending to ensure they are not late. 
Home reading
Please can you ensure that your child has their reading record in school every day. This allows us to record when they have read at school so that you are aware and it also allows us to see if they have been able to share a book at home, if it has been recorded. Please encourage your child to read at home as much as possible, even if it is only five minutes a day and record it in their reading record. If you are having any problems using the e-books, then speak to your child’s teacher. 
Principles:

This month’s value is ‘Politeness’. We shall spend some time discussing what politeness means and what we can do to show we are being polite. Please speak to your child about how they can show others that they are being polite. 
Spellings:
All children are to learn the following spellings and they will have their spelling test on Friday.
Find, mind, cold, door, people, water 

Can you write your spellings in a sentence?
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You can use online games such as Funky Mummy and Hit the button to help you practise your learn its. 
Homework Activity

This half term our new topic is called Mighty Materials. Before half term we read the story ‘Look Up!’ By Nathan Byron, during Black History Month. The main character Rocket, wants to be an astronaut when she grows up. This story follows the aspirations of a very passionate and tenacious little girl who is desperate to follow in the footsteps of Mae Jemison, the first African-American woman in space. Can you research a scientist from around the world and think of a way to show us your findings? It could be as a poster, a drawing or a letter for example. 
This website is a great place to start https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/science/famous-scientists/
We look forward to seeing your work week beginning 12th December. 

Have a great weekend!

Mrs Mclean, Mrs Harnett and Mr Barnett


	


Learn its:


Apprentice: Can you write your number bonds to ten?





Practitioner: Can you write your number bonds to 20?





Expert: How many different ways can you make 100 using addition? Can you write the inverse calculation? 








